COAEMSP Committee on Accreditation

of Educational Programs for the

Credible education Emergency Medical Services Professions CoAEM

through accreditation

CoAEMSP: Notification of Account Change

Dear Paramedic Educational Department and Business Office

We are contacting you in advance to alert you of a necessary change in our ACH information. The
CoAEMSP was the victim of fraudulent activity recently on our checking account that necessitated
changes in our work with your program. Although no funds were lost or compromised, on the advice of
our financial institution, we were required to close our previous checking account and open a new
account to eliminate the threat. Much like other sectors of life these days, more security is required to
protect all of us and the work we do.

We apologize profusely in advance for any inconvenience this may cause you or your institution.
However, we hope you will understand this change protects the funds you remit to us for fees
associated with the accreditation process. Your program will not be penalized for any associated fees
should any ACH funds be returned while we are working with you to update our financial information.

If your program has previously remitted payment by ACH for COAEMSP invoices, please find our new
ACH information below. Beginning 9/1/2022, ACH payments sent to the COAEMSP using its prior account
information will no longer be accepted and will be returned to the program. Again, we stand ready to
work with your program to update this account information and appreciate your patience as we make
those updates.

NEW ACH Information:

Please contact Sybil at COAEMSP.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please contact Sybil Land at
sybil@coaemsp.org or 214.704.8445 ext 116.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We appreciate all you do in support of Paramedic education
in your community.

All the best,
George W. Hatch, Jr. EdD, LP, EMTP

Executive Director
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